
VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING
The virtual public meeting can be accessed at any time 
starting April 4, 2023, at 5:30 p.m. by going to the project’s 
website www.keepitmovingdallas.com/US175Kemp or 
scanning the QR code below with a phone or tablet. The 
same information will be available at both the in-person 
and virtual meetings.  

DIRECTIONS TO IN-PERSON PUBLIC 
MEETING

Directions from north: Head south on US 175 and take the 
SH 274/FM 1391/Seven Points exit, merge onto US 175 
Frontage Road, turn right onto SH 274 and Kemp High 
School will be on your left.
Directions from south: Head north on US 175 and take the 
BUS 175/SH 274/FM 1391 exit, merge onto US 175 
Frontage Road, turn left onto SH 274 and Kemp High 
School will be on your left.
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In-Person Public Meeting: Tuesday, April 4, 2023, from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.
Kemp High School Common Area

220 State Highway (SH) 274, Kemp, Texas 75143

YOU’RE INVITED!

United States Highway (US) 175 Grade Separations Project
From North of Business U.S. Highway (BUS) 175 to East of Farm-to-Market Road (FM) 1895

CSJ: 0197-05-063

Scan Me

Questions or Comments

Liang Ding, P.E. |      214-320-6625   |           Liang.Ding@txdot.gov

http://www.keepitmovingdallas.com/US175Kemp
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